
From: Galveston Open Government Project [gogp@att.net] 
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2012 2:35 PM 
To: dedasst@ghatx.org 
Subject: RE: ORR 
 
ok 
 
  
From: dedasst@ghatx.org [mailto:dedasst@ghatx.org]   
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2012 2:21 PM  
To: Galveston Open Government Project  
Subject: Re: ORR 
 
Mr. Stanowski,  
  
GHA does not enter into contracts with any of its employees, so there are no such  
documents. Let us know if you would like to clarify which documents you are looking  
for.  
  
Best,  
Clover Nuetzmann 
Sent via BlackBerry from T-Mobile 
  
From: "Galveston Open Government Project" <gogp@att.net>  
Date: Fri, 29 Jun 2012 13:18:06 -0500 
To: 'Clover Nuetzmann'<dedasst@ghatx.org> 
Subject: ORR 
 
 


